
 

 

Ki Hoon Kim reassigned to advisory role, Demian Dunkley reassigned to Asia and 
Dr. Chung-shik Yong assigned to lead America 
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Let Us Become True Owners of Cheon Il Guk who 
Practice True Love in Resemblance to Our Creator, 

the Heavenly Parent 
  

Dear, 
We had a wonderful CheonBo entrance last week for the 26 local families who 
accomplished the requirements for entrance. Across America 308 couples were able 
to join the entrance and around the world over 3,000 couples did so. Those who 
qualified this time overwhelmingly felt humbled and were clear that it was only by the 
grace of God and True Parents that such a thing could happen. True Mother made it 
clear that her goal is to make it so that all of our Blessed Families can enter CheonBo 
and have your years of dedication and faith recognized by God. 
 
Right after the CheonBo entrance we were able to host the Holy Blessing ceremony 
for 2 couples. D. Ching and J. Denni were blessed and so too J. Hinkle and J. Mock. 
In a ceremony broadcast live from Korea we were able to participate in this holy of 
holies ceremony for these young couples and start them off on the journey to success. 
At the same time K. Calavan and M. Bard were participating in the Blessing in 
Minnesota. Congratulations to the Denni, Mock and Calavan families. 
 
No doubt you have heard about major leadership changes taking place, including here 
in America. Dr. Ki Hoon Kim has been reassigned to an advisory role, Demian 
Dunkley has been reassigned to Asia and Dr. Chung-shik Yong has been assigned to 
America. Dr. Yong has been the Continental Director for the last 12 years in Asia. Dr. 
Ki Hoon Kim said that True Mother was planning these changes for the last 2-3 years. 
 
 What I found to be very interesting is that True Mother has been quietly putting 
American members in major leadership positions of our movement worldwide. 
Kathy Rigney—Africa Continental Director 
Robert Kittle—Asia Continental Director 
Demian Dunkley Asia Continental Director. 
Mike Balcomb—Europe & Middle East CD 
Gerard Willis—Head of Magnolia Foundation (worldwide financial operations) 



 

 

Dr. Thomas Walsh UPF International President 
Dr. Tyler Hendricks—Education in Korea. 
 
In Sub Regional news. We will be holding a Sub Regional Il Shim ceremony this year. 
Also, we are able to offer virtual Sunday school classes for our children which will be 
done virtually and also conducted on a Sub Regional level. 
 
Next week we will have a WFWP Schools of Africa event. There will be a zoom call on 
Wednesday evening and a drive by desert on Sunday at church. Check out the WFWP 
local event for more information. 
 
Pastor Thompson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

LINKS TO SUNDAY SERVICES, 
DEBRIEFING AFTER SERVICE 
THURSDAY MEET & GREET, 
KOREAN CLASS, BOOK CLUB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEAVENLY TRIBAL MESSIAH 
TRIBENET  

 

 

 

 

 

HJ GLOBAL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

FFWPU USA HQ 

 

 

 

 

 

PEACE STARTS WITH ME  

 

 

 

 

RALLY OF HOPE 

 

 

 

 

 

BLESSING & FAMILY MINISTRY  
 

 

 

 

UNIVERSAL PEACE 

 



 

 

FEDERATION 

  

 

 

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULT  
 

 

 

 

CARP BAY AREA  
 

 

 

 

ACLC  

 

 

 
WFWP 

Upcoming Local Program HERE 
Click Here for Zoom Link 
Click Here for Donation 

 

 

 

LATEST SERMON  

 

 

 

 

DONATION  
 

 

 

  

  

 

Congratulations 

 
Rachel and Sebastian Doroski,  

proud parents of 
Nadine Aldea Doroski 

Born 10/2/2020 
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